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2nd March 2022 
 
Dear Key Stage 1 Families,  
 
I trust that you are well. 
 
I am writing to inform you of a slight adjustment that has been made to enhance the 
learning opportunities for our young people in Year 1 and Year 2. 
 
The children have settled in very well, are happily making friends and learning an 
exciting curriculum, which is expertly planned and delivered by the Key Stage 1 team. 
 
The Key Stage 1 team will remain in place, led by Mr White. However, it has been 
decided that Mr White and Miss Brenchley will lead Year 2 and Miss Lenton and Mrs 
Ladbrook, with their creativity and expertise, will now lead Year 1.  This modification 
will benefit all of the children and will ensure the team continue to provide the very 
best learning experiences.  
 
In addition, I will work closely with both Year 1 and 2 classes and look forward to the 
opportunities that this adjustment will bring for our young people. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do come and speak to me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
 
 
Ms F Armstrong 
 
Head of School  
 
 
 
 

 
 


